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Dear Member: 
 
2021 was a very good year for the Museum 
despite a continuing Covid 19 environment. 
This is one of the things I am most proud of 
about the Museum…..the ability of its staff and 
volunteers to consistently adapt and grow its 
programming and outreach over many years. I 
think you will find it interesting that in just 
2021, the Museum had 3342 website views, 
11,065 direct email posts and 155,359        
Facebook connections. The total of these is 
almost 170,000 where the year before it was 
112,000. It is heartening to know that the    
Museum’s treasure trove of artifacts, photo-
graphs and documents are accessible without 
anyone having to leave their house.  
 
I wanted to recognize Tina Cadwallader and 
Dale Kropf for their excellent work recording, 
editing and organizing our many oral histories. 
The number of these first-person accounts 
continues to grow and the quality is excellent. 
These are very popular and in 2021 there 
were 916 online views of the Museum’s oral 
histories. 
 
The ABC’s of Lowell continues to be of great 
interest and the Museum has compiled the 
first two rounds of the alphabet into a        
wonderful book. This book is large format, 
filled with colorful illustrations and is now   
available in the Museum’s gift shop.  

 
 
 
 
 
Plans are underway to complete a second 
book of these ABC’s in the future. Shantell 
Ford and Luanne Kaeb are the creative genius 
behind these  interesting histories. I think their 
concise    writing, pertinent historical facts and 
short format have been just what readers are 
looking for.  
 
As we look to 2022, the Museum’s calendar 
has been set and there are many interesting 
programs and events for you to look forward 
to attending. (see in these pages) There are 
five educational programs and another nine 
events to take part in.  
 
The Museum’s year-end fund drive was its 
most successful ever raising nearly $17,000. 
Thank you for your generosity and your sin-
cere desire to make the Lowell Area Historical 
Museum the Best Small Town Museum in the 
USA. 
 
 
Have a great 2022! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Doyle 
President 
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Museum Immersion Education          
Program Resumes in Person 
 
After two years of virtual programming, the      
Museum Immersion program resumes this year. 
Murray Lake Elementary visited the Museum in 
January. Cherry Creek and Alto have visits soon.  
 
Each third grade class in Lowell visits the         
Museum for two days to lean about local history. 
Teachers select a wide variety of activities       
designed to engage the students in our past..  



 

 

LOWELL AREA 

HISTORICAL MUSEUM 

325 W. Main St. 
PO Box 81 

Lowell, MI 49331 

 
616-897-7688 

history@lowellmuseum.org 

Www.lowellmuseum.org 
 

We are on the web! 
Www.lowellmuseum.org 

2022 Board of  
Directors 

 

 
Jim Doyle, President 
Tony Dommer, Vice Pres. 
Cathy Haefner, Treasurer 
Tina Cadwallader, Secretary 
Bev Anderson 
Ardis Barber 
Carolyn Jane Blough 
Dale Kropf 
Don Leeman 
Kim Lum 
Becky Reagan 
Nancy Roth 
 
 

Executive Director 
Lisa Plank 
 
Director of Education &  
Programming 
Luanne Kaeb 
 
Administrative Assistant 
Shantell Ford 
 

Volunteer Staff 
Jeanne Straub 

NON PROFIT 

US POSTAGE 

PAID 

LOWELL MI 

PERMIT NO. 81 

We gratefully acknowledge these  

Memorial gifts 

 

 

In Memory of  

 

 

Rosemary Fonger 

Linda Barnes 

Sandra Fonger 
Lois White Tomasiewicz 

 
Velma Perry 

Lois White Tomasiewicz 
 

Bill and Nancy Wood 

Linda Barnes 

Lois White Tomasiewicz 
 

Upcoming Events  
 
March 10 1:00 Joint Program with Library- 

  Emma Cole, Early Local Botanist 

             at Lowell Township Hall 

 

 

March 26  Lowell Expo at High School  

 

 
April 19, 7:00pm Archaeology of the Fur Trade Talk

  at Vergennes Township Hall 

 

April 30-May 1 Spring Into the Past 

  

 

July 7-9  Riverwalk  Festival  

 

 

August 19   6:00 Summerfest on Showboat 

 

 

September 10  1:00  Oakwood Cemetery Tour 

 

 

September 17-18 Fallasburg Festival  

 

 

October 20, 7:00pm   Madame LaFramboise Talk  

      at Vergennes Township Hall  

 

November 18-20 Christmas Through Lowell 
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As we start a new year we look forward to 
new opportunities to share Lowell’s past 
with our members and community.  

In November the citizens of Lowell voted to 
renew the millage that helps to support the 
Museum’s operations. We thank everyone 
for the support.  

2021 was a year of adapting. Some of our 
public programming resumed and some 
continued virtually. During the course of 
the year the Museum saw 33,135 people 
in person and an additional 171,156      
people interacted with us online through 
the ABCs series, website and other        
offerings. This is a huge number for a 
small museum and is evidence of the    
impact local history can make.  

The ABCs of Lowell History series has 
been a popular weekly series of local    
history articles that began in 2020. The 
Museum will be publishing these in two 
volumes in 2022. The first volume is now 
available. Copies can be purchased at the 
Museum or on our website 
www.lowellmuseum.org.  

Public programming is scheduled for 2022. 
In March we have a joint program with the 
Friends of the Library. Learn about the life 
of Emma Cole. Cole had roots in Lowell, 
growing up in Vergennes.  

A New Year  

The Lowell Area  

Historical Museum  

receives funding from:  

Literacy Legacy 

Fund of Michigan 

 
Lowell Cable TV 

Fund  
Look Memorial 

Fund 

Winter 2022 

She went on to become a teacher in 
Lowell and Grand Rapids. She is most 
remembered for her work in the field of 
botany. She received a degree in   
botany from Cornell shortly after they 
opened the school to women.  

In April, Lynn Chapman and Jessica 
Yann will discuss research on the      
archaeology of the fur trade in the 
Grand River Valley and Lowell in      
particular. Experts in their fields, this 
talk will share insights into the world of 
the fur trade here in our area. 

September will see the return of the     
popular Oakwood Cemetery tour. Join 
us to learn about citizens who once 
lived here.  

Museum staff Luanne Kaeb and     
Shantell Ford will present on the life of 
Madame LaFramboise in October. Both 
have spent considerable time            
researching the life of this fascinating 
woman who lived and worked in Lowell. 
She was a prominent member of the fur 
trade and made a lasting impact on 
Mackinac Island.  

Join us for this exciting line up of public 
programming. Also consider joining us 
as a volunteer this year. We are looking 
for people to welcome visitors at the 

Museum on weekends. Sign up 
for one 3 hour shift a month. 
Contact us to learn more.  

 



 

Annual Fund Drive 
We thank our donors for their support of the Lowell Area Historical Museum  
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Yes I Would Like a Copy of the ABCs of Lowell Vol. I 

Quantity ______ x    $10 each  +$2.00 shipping     $________ Total 

Name _______________________________ 

Address _____________________________ 

City/ State/ZipCode ____________________ 

Phone _______________________________ 

Credit Card Number ___________________ Exp ___CVV Code ____ 

0-$49 

Garland & Elizabeth   

 Berry  

Sherry Free 

Peggy Idema 

Esther Newell 

Daniel & Sharon Vosovic 

Ruth Wood 

 

$50-99 

Terry & Gerre Abel 

Arctic Refrigeration  

Diana Bittrick  

Rick & Carol Briggs 

Mary Dewey 
David & Doris Drain 

Dale & Jan Hanson 

Marjorie Hoag 

Chris Jastifer 

Claire & Andy Johnston 

Charles Kropf 

L. C. Kuna 

Nancy J. Kuyers 

Roger & Diane LaWarre 

Frank & Norene Martin 

Richard & Nancy Misner 

Nancy Roth 

Alan Rumbaugh 

Rick & Jodie Seese 

Don & Judie Silvis  

Lorain Smalligan/Ted 

Bergin 

 

Joy Smith  

David Stegehuis 

Pat Thomet 

Herb & Margaret 

 VanderBilt 

Leah Vredenburg 

Douglas Wester 

Ruth Wingeier 

Ron & Ann Wittenbach 

Barbara Zandstra 

 

$100-249 

Liz & Mike Baker 

Gregory Ball 
Ardis Barber 

Bruce & Denice Barker 

Mark Batchelor  

Roger A. Behler 

John & Susan Bergin  

Richard & Phyllis Bieri 

Ronald Bieri 

Gary & Laurie Blough 

Patricia & Frank 

Brechbiel 

Chris & Paula Briggs 

Bill & Denise Dommer 

Stephen & Michelle 

 Doyle  

Carol Drenth 

Gary Eldridge 

 

 

Bryan Forney 

Nate & Kim Fowler 

Angela Peckham Hewett 

Gretchen & Paul Jones  

Dale Kropf 

Don Leeman 

Kim Lum 

J. Joseph Mapes 

Bruce Munroe 

Jeanne Blaser Owens 

Colin & Lisa Plank 

Jim & Marilyn Plank 

David & Anita Roth 

William & Dottie Roth  
Randy & Peggy Seaman 

Diane Smith 

Judy Straub 

Ken & Cindy Tamke  

David & Janice 

 Thompson  

Ron & Karen Thomure 

Judith Thumser 

William & Diane 

 Wieland 

Larry & Pat Wittenbach 

Roger & Jan Wittenbach 

Steve Wittenbach  

Kay Wood 

 

 

 

 

$250-499 

D’Agostino  

      Construction LLC 

Peter & Cathy Haefner 

John Kropf 

Dr. James & Becky 

Reagan  

Diane Smith  

Mack & Dorann Truax 

 

$500+ 

Michael & Toni Blough 

Brian & Cheryl Doyle  

Jim & Kelly Doyle  
Margaret Hoats 

King Milling Company 

John & Colleen Timpson 

R. L & D. G. Tusch    

 Foundation  

Betty Yeiter 

 

 

List updated as of        

February 8, 2022 

 


